
 
CONSERVATIVE GROUP  

 

AMENDMENT TO CORPORATE PLAN 2024-27 

 

Proposed by:  Cllr John Lancaster 

Seconded by:  Cllr Emma Reid-Jones 

 

 

Delete the current wording for the recommendations in the Cabinet Proposal and 
replace with:  

This Council is recommended to defer consideration of the Corporate Plan until a 
future council meeting to enable the Cabinet to bring forward a revised plan in the 
interim which contains sufficient proposals to include: 

• KPI’s: By ensuring all sections in the plan have measurable KPI’s, including 
timescales, detailing the effectiveness of delivery and value for money to the 
public. 

 
• Transparency: by including the last three years performance against targets 

set. 
 

• Stronger, Fairer Greener: By ensuring all plan sections KPIs clearly outline 
how they make our City stronger, fairer, and greener (reviewed annually). 

 


